
 
Sent: Wednesday, 27 February 2008 

To: Grocery Prices Inquiry 
Subject: Submission 

Dear Sir, 
  
This is just concerning one item and I am sure that there are many more similar cases. 
  
We have noticed that the price of 600ml of milk  (Farmers Best) at Coles in the Manly area 
has risen over the last 6 months from  $2.04 to $2.77 . What is the justification for this over 
30% increase - I bet the farmers are not getting 30% extra. 
  
Regards 
  
Maggie Gilet 
Sydney 
  
 


